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  Veterinary Ophthalmic Surgery Kirk N.
Gelatt,Janice P. Gelatt,Caryn Plummer,2011-08-13
Purchasers of Veterinary Ophthalmic Surgery have
at their disposal a comprehensive, step-by-step
guide to all types of ophthalmic surgical
techniques across all species. Techniques are
covered topographically, and species-by-species,
with difficulty gradings for each one. Many of
these procedures will be undertaken by the
veterinary generalist, not only the specialized
ophthalmologist. Nearly 1,000 large-sized
illustrations, 750 of them in full colour, allow
the practitioner to follow the techniques step-by-
step. Internationally recognized as an authority
on small animal ophthalmic surgery, Dr Gelatt is
joined by expert contributors who together provide
authoritative and definitive solutions to
practitioners' eye surgery requirements. Whatever
your field of specialism, this is the only eye
surgery book you are ever likely to need. For:
residents in veterinary ophthalmology; general,
small animal, and equine veterinary practitioners;
veterinary ophthalmologists; veterinary medicine
students. -Comprehensive coverage of all species -
Lavishly illustrated sequenced figures of all
procedures -Step-by-step approach for maximum
clarity -A superb collection of online video clips
gives clarification of the most common procedures
-The only ophthalmic surgery text for
veterinarians
  Sacred Space Augustin Ioan,2002
  Digital Video and Audio Broadcasting Technology
Walter Fischer,2008-01-09 This essential text for
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any technician in broadcasting deals with all the
most important digital television, sound radio and
multimedia standards. The book provides an in-
depth look at these subjects in terms of practical
experience. In addition it contains chapters on
the basics of technologies such as analog
television, digital modulation, COFDM or
mathematical transformations between time and
frequency domains. The attention in each
respective field under discussion is focused on
aspects of measuring techniques and of measuring
practice, in each case consolidating the knowledge
imparted with numerous practical examples. Since
the entire field of electrical communications
technology is traversed in a wide arc, those who
are students in this field are not excluded
either.
  Antiperspirants and Deodorants Karl
Laden,1999-01-04 Provides a review of the most
recent advances in the science and technology of
controlling odour and wetness. This edition
includes two new chapters on antiperspirant and
deodorant formulations; two new chapters on
relevant patent technologies of recent years;
discussions on the chemistry of
aluminium/zirconium antiperspirant salts; and a
modernize
  Methods for Cutaneous Investigation Robert L.
Rietschel,1990-04-27
  Glycerine Eric Jungermann,2018-05-02 This book
comprehensively covers the chemical and physical
properties and manufacturing and handling
procedures of glycerine and the use of this
material in cosmetic and personal care products
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and in other industrial areas such as testing
laboratories and manufacturing and marketing
sectors.
  THE MALE TOTEM: Dream Fragments Michael M
Nikoletseas,2020-07-20 Stories of tender and
terrible deeds of men in relation to other men,
the raw content of the soul of man, a vast lagoon
of dream fragments of the male unconscious,
haunted with eternal shadows that compete, strut,
fight, kill and rape, and above all seek the
approval of other men.
  Working with Conflict Simon Fisher,2000-08
Provides a range of tools, ideas, methods,
techniques, for tackling conflict.
  The Awful Fate Of Melpomenus Jones Stephen
Leacock,2013-09-03 They say that some people have
a difficult time making their excuses and saying
goodbye. When, exactly, does one wear out his
welcome? The answer to this is found in the awful,
yet humorous, fate of one Melpomenus Jones. “The
Awful Fate of Melpomenus Jones” is representative
of author Stephen Leacock’s writing style where he
pokes fun at social absurdities and irrational
behaviour. This short story was adapted into a
short animated film in 1983. HarperPerennial
Classics brings great works of literature to life
in digital format, upholding the highest standards
in ebook production and celebrating reading in all
its forms. Look for more titles in the
HarperPerennial Classics collection to build your
digital library.
  Rheological Properties of Cosmetics and
Toiletries Dennis Laba,2017-09-18 This volume in
the Cosmetic Science and Technology series covers
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the important rheological aspects of cosmetic and
toiletry formulations, including theoretical
physical chemistry, instrumentation and measuring
techniques, raw materials and stability
predictions. The work discusses the specific
rheological requirements of nail polish,
antipersirants and deodorants, dentifrices, hair
care products, creams and lotions.
  Clinical Safety and Efficacy Testing of
Cosmetics William Waggoner,1989-11-27
  Hair and Hair Care Dale H. Johnson,2018-12-19
Reviews the chemical and physical properties, care
and treatment of hair, including product
development. The book discusses ethnic hair, its
appropriate management measures and products;
emphasizes manufacturing and sales strategies for
domestic and international product viability;
surveys instrumental methods for product
performance evaluation; presents sensory and
market research techniques for optimum consumer
satisfaction; and more.
  Novel Cosmetic Delivery Systems Elka
Touitou,2023-05-31 Highlights the uses of delivery
systems in cosmetics, analyzing new approaches for
obtaining sophisticated cosmetic products and
examining the most common methods for enhancing
the skin's penetration properties. Covers a wide
range of established and burgeoning techniques.
  Principles of Polymer Science and Technology in
Cosmetics and Personal Care E. Desmond
Goddard,James V. Gruber,1999-03-10 Principles of
Polymer Science and Technology in Cosmetics and
Personal Care
  World Report on Disability World Health
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Organization,2011 The World Report on Disability
suggests more than a billion people totally
experience disability. They generally have poorer
health, lower education and fewer economic
opportunities and higher rates of poverty than
people without disabilities. This report provides
the best available evidence about what works to
overcome barriers to better care and services.
  Multifunctional Cosmetics Randy Schueller,Perry
Romanowski,2002-10-16 Considers groundbreaking
developments in cosmeceuticals and the two-in-one
shampoo! Multifunctional Cosmetics examines the
execution details one should consider when
creating multifunctional products shows how to
design tests to support claims considers the role
of packaging in multifunctional products explores
products designed to deliver, enhance
  Extraterrestrial Civilizations Isaac
Asimov,2011-04-20 Isaac Asimov concludes that we
are not alone! Using the most up-to-date
astronomical research as the backdrop for
speculation, Asimov confronts the possibilities of
other-worldly life head-on in Extraterrestrial
Civilizations. In what will surely become one of
the most provocative books ever written on the
possibilities of life elsewhere in the universe,
the incomparable Isaac Asimov provides chilling,
hopeful, and exciting new insights. Here is
astounding speculation about where the next giant
step for mankind will take us. . . . Praise for
Extraterrestrial Civilizations “[Isaac] Asimov
holds our attention as he builds a meticulous
case. We are not alone. It’s just a matter of time
until we know for sure.”—Miami Herald
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Intriguing—Publishers Weekly
  Whatever Gets You through the Night Andrei
Codrescu,2011-04-25 An irreverent and deeply funny
retelling of the Arabian Nights I fear each
passing night that I will not receive my
maintenance dose of suspense, and then I will
cease to exist.—Whatever Gets You through the
Night Whatever Gets You through the Night is an
irreverent and deeply funny retelling of the
Arabian Nights and a wildly inspired exploration
of the timeless art of storytelling. Award-winning
writer Andrei Codrescu reimagines how Sheherezade
saved Baghdad's virgins and her own life through a
heroic feat of storytelling—one that kept the
Persian king Sharyar hanging in agonizing
narrative and erotic suspense for 1001 nights. For
Sheherezade, the end of either suspense or
curiosity means death, but Codrescu keeps both
alive in this entertaining tale of how she learned
to hold a king in thrall, setting with her endless
invention an unsurpassable example for all
storytellers across the ages. Liberated and
mischievous, Codrescu's Sheherezade is as charming
as she is shrewd—and so is the story Codrescu
tells.
  Skin Moisturization James J. Leyden,Anthony V.
Rawlings,2002-02-26 Highlighting functional
changes in the structure of the epidermis and the
stratum corneum, this book presents overviews of
clinical and consumer testing approaches together
with ex vivo evaluation procedures. It covers key
aspects of personal moisturizing and washing
products, such as efficacy and formulation of
moisturizing ingredients, safety and regulatory
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guidelines involved in the formation of skin-
improving technologies, development of new
products, and effects of consumer testing
approaches. The book explores the science behind
formulating a moisturizer and uses it to the
criteria for evaluating and recommending
moisturizers.
  African Renaissance Malegapuru William
Makgoba,1999 Contains 30 essays based on papers
and speeches delivered at the African Renaissance
Conference in Johannesburg in 1998. The subject
matter ranges from overviews of Africa's history
to moral renewal, culture and education, political
and economic transformation, science and
technology, and the role of the media and
telecommunications. All the contributions have one
thing in common: a strong African focus and a
commitment to attain prosperity for the continent
in the new millennium.
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